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{inutes of a Committee Meeting 
held at the Queens Head 

on 25th May, 19 71 

Present: Chai rman, Tr easurer, Secr eta ry 

Mess r s . Johnson, Laver, MacMahon 

and Maliphant. 

Apologies were received f rom Mr. Dowle. 

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read and s i gned 
by t he Cha irman. 

Matters arising. 
(a} The Cha irman reported on his vi s it to the Council 

in reference to a tree which had been felled in 
Kemnal Road. The Council said that another tree 
would be pla.ntM in due course. 

(b) The Secretary stated that the Council had confirmed 
that a sight line would be enforced at the j unction 
of Kemnal Road and Ashfield Lane. 

Footpath. 
The meeting discussed the cost of repairing the 
path and it was decided to leave a decision until 
the Annual General Meeting. At this point Mr. 
Laver referred to the dangerous curve in the road. 

Building Contractors. 
Mr. Maliphant suggested that the contractors who 
were building houses on the new site should be 
approached to make a donation of £100 to the 
K.R.R.A. It was agreed that the Treasurer should 
do t his. 

Subscriptions. 
The Treasurer reported that money w~s not coming 
in very quickly. The Chairman suggested that a 
list of non-payers should be drawn up and that 
members of the CoDDittee should contact these people. 

Mapledene. 
There was a long discussion on Mapledene's non­
payment of road duesJ Mr. Laver agreed that he 
would do his best to get this paid. 
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New houses - Kenmal Road. 

The increase in the number of houses in Kemnal Road 
was noted and it was agreed that the Secretary should 
write to the Agents and draw their attention to the K. R.R.A. 

There being no other business the meeti ng oilosed at 9. 30p. m. 

Chairman. 


